
Valesky’s Super Market - COVID-19 Policy/Protocols: 

 

Following discussions with Garth Valesky, Owner, the Company will be following the below 

protocols as it relates to COVID-19: 

 

-Valesky’s market is planning on doing a retroactive bonus, he will keep me up to date when 
finalized.  
 
-Not disciplining for attendance related issues within reason.  
 
-Taking safety precautions for all members   As per cleanliness and social distancing.  
 
-In order to minimize the spread of this virus, please be sure to drink as much water as possible 

and wash your hands at least once per hour.  I understand that it is very busy, this is to protect 

you from getting sick, as well as, our customers.   

 -The cashiers wash their hands as frequently as possible  

-Please use the hand sanitizer that has been provided for you.   

-The best practice is to keep your hands away from your face. 

-Cashiers, please be sure to clean the credit card machine buttons, the belt and your register 

area as often as possible. 

-We need you all to stay as healthy as possible.   

-If you are running a fever, please stay home! 

 
  

The Company stated they are committed to continuing dialogue as any matter(s) arise 

and the environment/circumstances change. 

 


